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KOALAS MUST BE SAVED 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Please accept this letter as my submission to the Inquiry into Koala populations and habitat in 
New South Wales. I consent to the committee making this submission and my name public. 
 
Koala populations are in crisis and urgent action is needed to ensure their future. 
 
Remaining Koala habitat must be immediately and irreversibly protected. Bans must be placed 
on any industry threatening the Koala. 
 
Yours Sincerely, DEREK FINTER 


